
 

 
SIAMS: Are you Ready?  

with the Diocesan Education Team 

Tuesday 21 October 2025, 9.30am – 3.15pm  

Venue: Debenham High School 
 

This course is recommended for Church of England Schools anticipating a SIAMS inspection, 
although others are welcome.  
 
Headteachers, RE Subject Leaders, Collective Worship Co-ordinators, Foundation 

Governors and Clergy are welcome to this introduction to the SIAMS Framework which will 

explore the expectations of SIAMS and the SIAMS inspection process for church schools 

and the new 2024 framework.  

 

It will also offer the chance to talk to fellow leaders, teachers, governors and clergy along 

with a SIAMS Inspector, Schools’ Adviser, and a Leading Practitioner. 

 

Costs: £120.00 (where schools book more than one delegate on the same 

course, each additional delegate will receive a 50% discount.) 

 

Training for Governors is free. 

 

To book or for any queries, please contact Jacqui Studd, Administrator (Education) on  
jacqui.studd@cofesuffolk.org  or tel: 01473 298570. 
 

This course will be repeated on 

Tuesday 10 February 2026 via Zoom | Tuesday 9 June 2026 via Zoom 
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